Waldon Telecom Ltd

South Acre The Walnut Yard Gelscoe Lane Diseworth Derby, DE74 2AN **Telephone** 01332 947410 **Facsimile** 01932 411012

Email
enq@waldontelecom.com
Website
waldontelecom.com



Our ref: KJ/MBNL/98528 Portal ref: 08663337

Chief Planning Officer Camden Council 5 Pancras Square London N1C 4AG

20 April 2020

BY PLANNING PORTAL

Dear Sir or Madam,

MBNL (EE (UK) LTD & H3G (UK) LTD)
PROPOSED UPGRADE OF ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATIONS BASE STATION GREATER LONDON HOUSE, HAMPSTEAD ROAD, CAMDEN, LONDON, NW1 7QY (NGR: 529127, 183291)

We write on behalf of MBNL (EE (UK) Ltd and H3G (UK) Ltd), to make a formal full planning application for the proposed upgrade of telecommunications apparatus at the above location. This location has been identified as being necessary for MBNL's business development and meets its specific technical and operational requirements. The identification of this location for development follows a pre-application submission to your Department and we now make a formal application to you as planning authority. The application seeks permission for the development of:

The removal and replacement of the existing antennas for 6no. antenna apertures, the installation of 2no. 600mm dishes at roof level, along with development ancillary thereto at Greater London House, Hampstead Road, Camden, London, NW1 7QY (NGR: 529127, 183291).

This application is submitted for and on behalf of MBNL (EE (UK) Ltd and H3G (UK) Ltd) and comprises:

• Prescribed fee - £462 (Paid electronically via Planning Portal on submission).

The application and enclosures have been submitted on the Planning Portal under reference number 07979009 and comprises the following additional information:

- Planning Application form and certificates;
- Supplemental drawings: 002D (Site location plan), 100D (Existing site plan), 150D (Existing elevation), 215D (Proposed site plan) & 265D (Proposed elevation);
- · CIL questions form;
- 5G Explanatory Note;
- ICNIRP compliance certificate; &
- · Supplementary Information Document ("SSSI").

We trust this will be acceptable and look forward to discussing the merits of this proposal with you in the near future. In the meantime, should you require any additional information or have any queries relating to this application, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully



Katy Jessop
Planning Department
Waldon Telecom Limited
Email: katy.jessop@waldontelecom.com

For and on behalf of MBNL, EE (UK) Ltd & H3G (UK) Ltd)

Enc.